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¥, Progress Energy

April 24,2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Re: Docket No. 090001-EI
Dear Ms. Cole:

On September 14, 2007, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. (“PEF”) filed a Request for
Confidential Classification (“Request”) in Docket No. 070001-EI concerning certain information
provided in response to OPC’s Second Request for Production of Documents (2-16). Those
confidential materials are designated by the Commission as Document No. 08362-07, and the
Request itself is Document No. 08361-07. The Commission has not yet ruled on the September
14, 2007 Request. Pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(3)(d), F.A.C., the Confidential Materials remain
protected as confidential pending ruling.

PEF continues to seek confidential classification of Document No. 08362-07 for the
reasons set forth in the September 14, 2007 Request (DN# 08362-07). As stated in the affidavits
accompanying the Request, the confidential documents contain competitively negotiated contract
data, contractual quantities and pricing. PEF continues to treat this information as confidential,
and the concerns about disclosure that make this information confidential remain valid today.
Accordingly, PEF asks for an additional 18-month extension of the originally filed Request and
that the Commission grant the September 14, 2007 Request for the reasons set forth therein.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please feel free to contact me should you
have any questions.

Sincerely,

T Buraedt,

J T. Burnett %
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